
Eyecare and the dispensing of eyeglasses and contact lenses falls 
under the umbrella of health care services. As such, your care 

and safety are of paramount concern to your Optician.

While restrictions on masking are easing in most settings, the 
provincial government still requires health care settings such as 

optical dispensaries to continue the use of appropriate face 
coverings until at least June 11, 2022. 

These measures remain in place to safeguard your 
health and safety.

Masks are still required in 
Optical Dispensaries

For more information visit 
https://collegeofopticians.ca/covid-19
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